

Learning God's Way

Headteacher: Mr M Jee
01903 785416
school@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk
stmargaretsprimary.org.uk

10th October 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,

On the afternoon of **Thursday 17**th **November** the children in Year Six will hold a Tea Dance to which members of the local community are invited. This event will draw together our learning about World War Two this term.

During the afternoon, we will sing songs from this era and serve cakes cooked by the children using World War Two recipes. Members of our local community have been invited to share their memories and knowledge with the children. If your child has a relative who you know could share their memories or family stories of World War Two with the children, please do let us know, as we would love to invite them to this event.

We ask that the children come to school dressed in their uniform but bring a smart change of clothes that would be suitable for a Tea Dance, if possible, reflecting the era.

Thank you for your support.

Mr Carton

Mrs Cornell